
 

 
 
 
 

Admissions 

Remote P.O.S.T. Testing 

Due to the COVID-19 virus health crisis, Georgia Piedmont Technical College has 
implemented a temporary for Remote Placement Testing process POST Testing. You 
must have internet, PC or laptop with a webcam and microphone.  In order to take 
the POST Testing you will need to follow the instructions below: 

1. Complete the Credit Card Authorization Form to pay the $25 Testing 
fee.  Click here.  Please be sure to write POST Testing at the top of the form. 

2. Email the completed form to accountreview@gptc.edu or fax the form in to 
(404) 294-6290.  This is our secure email address and fax line for our Cashier’s 
Office.  Payments are only processed on Wednesday of each week. Once your 
payment is processed, you will be contacted by our Testing Specialist to 
schedule your POST test. 

 

https://www.gptc.edu/wp-content/uploads/2019/07/credit-card-authorization-Updated.pdf

